

Helping Hands Newsletter

September Update

Welcome Back

We hope everyone enjoyed the lovely summer break as much as we did! We're back and ready to hit the ground running with lots of exciting events in the pipeline. As always we welcome any new ideas so feel free to get in touch with us!

Upcoming Events

We have a few things planned in over the coming months but to start please add the following dates to your diaries;

Scarecrow Festival - 10th October Christmas Pantomime - 11th December

More details to follow with regards to our Scarecrow Festival but for now all we will say is to get your creative thinking caps on!!

New School Library

School are looking to create a new Library area for the children to enjoy and we've jumped at the chance to be able to help towards funding this...more details on this to follow from Mrs Caspell.

New Parents

We would also like to wish a warm welcome to our new parents! For anyone who wishes to keep up date with our latest news and events please follow us on Facebook @ Helping Hands - Hanging Heaton School PTA.

Fundraising

For anyone who isn't already registered we ask if you would kindly register on our Easy Fundraising page. There is no cost to yourself but for every online transaction you make we receive a small donation! link to our page below:

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/supp ort-a-good-cause/step-1/? char=268672&invite=acucec&referralcampaign=s2s&utm_campaign=webreferral

AGM Meeting

We will be holding our Annual AGM meeting in the coming weeks. Everyone is welcome to attend - date/time will be announced in due course.